

From: Erin Grace Vargas [erin\_varjas@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2003 7:03 PM
To: ELEANOR NEWTON; Roxanne Mayo-Turner; Jan Pylko; Nadine Washington

Roxanne Mayo-Turner, Chair

Pasadena CSW

Re: Resignation

Dear Roxanne,

After deciding to stay as a member of the CSW, I have realized that I will not be able to stay with the Pasadena CSW. I have thought this out carefully and realize what an honor it is to be a part of such a group. At this time I am resigning as Commissioner/Parliamentarian.

I want to thank you and Jan for being so supportive in all my endeavors as a Commissioner. I wish the Commission the best of luck with the convention.

I will speak with councilman Paul Little of my decision.

sincerely,

Erin Vargas

Erin G. Vargas,

Law Office of Harris & Zide, L.L.P.

A successful person is one who can lay a firm foundation with the bricks that others throw at him or her. - David Brinkley

Do you Yahoo!? Yahoo! SiteBuilder - Free, easy-to-use web site design software

Page 1